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REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Planning Committee and Council receive this report for information. 

In response to a question from Councillor Brockington about the timing of the widening 

of the Airport Parkway, Marian Simulik, City Treasurer, indicated that she would ask 

staff to follow up offline with the Councillor. Planning Committee RECEIVED the report 

as presented. 
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